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Robert A. Taft Laboratories
Mail Stop C34

4678 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, Ohio 45226

To Whom it May Concern:

Thank you for proposing the new standards for Respiratory
Protective Devices as published in the May 24th Federal
Register. It is encouraging that this improvement in the
certification process is finally addressing my needs at our
health care setting. The 95% filter efficiency will be a
much more acceptable particulate respirator for the care and
management of Tuberculosis patients. The cost will be much
more manageable for our already economically challenged
health care facilities.

fakr—

Michelle Farber, RN, CIC
Infection Control Practitioner
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